
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Clayton-le-Woods Church of England Primary School  
                                                “With God we Grow”                    Newsletter 08.07.22 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs S. Bashora          Tel No: 01772 335030        Website: http://www.clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

Facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary                Email: head@clayton-le-woods.lancs.sch.uk 

 

Summer Fair Today 
 
We are all looking forward to the Summer Fair at 
5.30pm today. 
Thank you so much for all the cakes you have sent in – 
that’s really generous and we will have plenty for you 
to enjoy later. 

Transition 
Our transition morning yesterday went really 
well. We enjoyed welcoming our new Pre-school 
and Reception children. The children in school 
enjoyed spending time in their new classroom 
with their new teacher. Year 6 have all had their 
transition to their high schools.  
The children in school will all have another 
transition session on Thursday 14th July in the 
afternoon. 

Money Workshops 
All classes from Reception to Year 6 have had 
workshops with Mrs Postlethwaite from HSBC bank this 
week – learning about how to manage money – 
saving and budgetting. 

 
 

Year 6 - Imperial War Museum 

 
 

 

Highlights of the visit were; 
speaking to war veterans to find 
out what life was like on the front 
line, filming our own mini-
documentaries about the exhibits 
that particularly caught our 
imaginations and seeing the 
exhibition of poppies. The display 
of flowers were taken from 
888,246 poppies at the Tower of 
London. Each sculpted flower 
represented a life lost from Britain 
and its Empire in the First World 
War. 

https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary


 

 

 

 

 

        

      
 
  
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guitar Lessons 
Mrs Galea will be teaching new beginners guitar lessons 
starting in September. Letters have gone out to the current 
Year 2/3/4/5 classes. If you’d like your child to have 
lessons please return the reply slip asap. 

 

 

Care Club children enjoyed picking (and eating!) 
our bountiful crop of strawberries, raspberries and 
blackcurrants from our school garden. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Dates For Your Diary  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Crossing Patrol 
Lancashire County Council 
have apologised for the lack 
of a crossing patrol on Back 
Lane as they are having 
difficulty recruiting a 
replacement. 
If you know someone who 
may be interested in the 
vacancy please let them 
know.   
The hours are 08.25 to 08.55 and 15.15 to 15.45. Pay is 
£9.90 an hour (which works out about £63 per 
week.) Uniform and training will be provided. For more 
information or a general discussion call Terry Watters the 
Area Organiser on 07831 30957. 

 

Back Lane Car Park 
We have arranged for the cameras to be turned off for all 
the parent/carer events for the rest of this term. 
 

Free School Uniform 
This will be available at the Summer Fair today.  



 
 
 

 
 
   

Runshaw College now have spaces for September 
start Adult Courses & Apprenticeships. Check out 
their course guide on the website to secure your 
place! 


